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New Space Offers Extra Resources to Community Members, Visitors
State Senator Patty Ritchie took part in a ribbon cutting to celebrate the opening of the Greater Oswego-
Fulton Chamber of Commerce’s new office in the City of Fulton.
The new space, located at 12 Canal View Mall, allows the chamber to provide extra resources for visitors
and the local community, including a meeting space for the organization's many committees.
The office is currently open Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.
Beginning on Memorial Day, the information center will also be open Saturdays during the Farmer’s
Market. 
The chamber asks that businesses wishing to offer their brochures, business cards or other information to
the public drop them off at the new office. 

 


